
lo/27/96 
De-r,  Earl, 

enolooed Wilkes letter ie the one I Gould not find. 

With th copy of it was another from the hcmd of tlic Russell archive. 

I've hiarilighted both. 

There sec quit) a feu 33k. those that cure lout xt the mass of py files. 

These uere in my Russell archive file that I'd not chocked. 

Hope wo see you wan. 

i$est, 

1 v. 
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ThethiverskyofGcorgia 
School of Law 

June 23, 1995 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I have just finished reading your latest book on the WIC assassination, Case gosed.  

Enclosed please find copies of my three most recent articles on the assassination. 

Please keep up the good work, and remember that there are millions of Americans who have 
had their eyes opened because of your iu►portant work. 

Very Lindy yours, 

Doi►a1d L. Wilkes, Jr. 
Professor of Law 
706-542-5179 
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RICHARD 9. RUSSELL MEMORIAL LIBRARY 

THE UNIVERSITY LIBRARIES 

THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA 
ATHrtss. GEORGIA 30802 

(404) 542-5788 

November 29, 1989 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

• 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of November 25, 1989 regarding the Warren 
Commission and your contacts with Senator Russell. 

You provided us with some valuable insights into the inner workings of the 
Commission. The portion of your letter dealing with the "supposed" Ward & 
Patti transcript of the September 18, 1964 session was very interesting. We 
also appreciate your recollections of your conversations with Senator Russell. 

Our. Library is interested in obtaining a complete set of your publication 
Whitewash, as well as Post Morten'.  From whom would we be able to purchase 
copies of these important works to add to our collection? 

We would like to advise researchers about the availability of the documents 
you have obtained through the Freedom of Information Act. Would you object 
to our referring researchers to you? 

You are lo be commended for your diligent efforts in researching this 
important event. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we may be of any 
assistance in the future. 

Sincerely, 

ores R. Greve 
.chivist. 

cc: David R. Wrone 
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